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28th February 2025 

 

 

Dear Families of Year 2 Children, 

 

SPORTS MORNING 2025 – CHANGE OF VENUE – NOW IN SCHOOL 

 

We are delighted to host: 

 

• Year 2 Sports Morning 

• In School on our SPORTS PITCH 

• on the morning of Monday 19th May 2025. (Weather permitting.) 

 

This gives plenty of opportunity to reschedule should the weather be unkind and enables to host the 

event at Birkwood! 

 

 

Things the children will need: 

• PE House T-Shirt (supplied by school) & full PE kit including trainers - children may wear 

their PE kit for the whole day 

• Water bottle 

• Sun hat 

• Please apply sun cream before the start of the school day 

Parents are welcome to attend! 

I look forward to seeing you on Sports Morning and let’s hope the weather keeps fine and 

dry. 

Kindest regards, 

 

 

 

Mr Daniel Wood 

Head Teacher 

http://www.birkwood.org.uk/

